
 

 

 

April TCS Mini Marathon 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

After the success of the 
TCS Mini Marathon in 

October last year, 30 of 
our students participated 
in the April version of the 

event as the London 
Marathon went back to its 
normal time. Our students 
ranged from Reception up 
to Year 6, 20 of whom ran 
in the 1mile race with the 
other 10 running in the 

2.6km event. 

The course started 
just outside the 
Horse Guards 

Parade, wound its 
way around St. 

James’s Park and 
finished down The 

Mall in front of 
Buckingham 

Palace.  

We were so proud of 
our competitors and 
want to thank their 
wonderful parents 
and carers who got 

them to the event. An 
even bigger thank you 
needs to go to those 
that completed the 

course with their child! 
Great job BWA. 


